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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL 

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
July 2, 2020 
 
Alexandra Herman, Esq. 
Corporate Counsel 
T-Mobile 
Jessica.Herman7@T-Mobile.com 
 
RE: DOCKET NO. 487 – Homeland Towers, LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC 

d/b/a AT&T application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public 
Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility 
located at 183 Soundview Lane, New Canaan, Connecticut. 

 
Dear Attorney Herman: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your recent correspondence concerning 
Docket No. 487. 
 
Thank you for responding to the Council’s February 28, 2020 request of the carriers to indicate 
any interest in collocation on the above-referenced, proposed telecommunications facility in 
furtherance of the state tower sharing policy.  Your letter will be entered in the public comment 
file related to this proceeding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
s/Melanie A. Bachman 
 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
MAB/MP/lm 
 
c: Service List dated April 24, 2020 
 Council Members 
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From: Herman, Alexandra <Jessica.Herman7@T-Mobile.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:48 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Cc: Richard, Mark <Mark.Richard64@T-Mobile.com>; Painter, Michelle [GA] 
<Michelle.Painter@sprint.com>; Ohta, Teri <Teri.Ohta@t-mobile.com> 
Subject: T-Mobile Colocation Response in Docket No. 487 Homeland Towers/New Cingular - New 
Canaan 
 
Dear Executive Director Bachman, 
 
T-Mobile and Sprint are now one company operating under the name T-Mobile following the merger’s 
close on April 1, 2020. Therefore, this response is being submitted on behalf of both Sprint and T-Mobile 
entities. 
 
T-Mobile does not plan to collocate on the proposed facility at 183 Soundview Lane in New Canaan, 
Connecticut in the foreseeable future.  
 
If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
Alexandra Herman 
 
Alexandra Herman  
Corporate Counsel 
Admitted to New York State & New Jersey State Bar (2017) 

 
Direct 973.397.4839 | Mobile 719.649.8423  | Jessica.Herman7@t-mobile.com 
T-Mobile.com | Follow T-Mobile on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram   
 
 

mailto:Jessica.Herman7@T-Mobile.com
mailto:Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov
mailto:Mark.Richard64@T-Mobile.com
mailto:Michelle.Painter@sprint.com
mailto:Teri.Ohta@t-mobile.com
mailto:Jessica.Herman7@t-mobile.com
http://www.t-mobile.com/
https://twitter.com/tmobile
https://www.facebook.com/TMobile
http://instagram.com/tmobile

	DO487_pubform_telcomcarrier_T-Mobile
	DO487_Pubform_T-Mobile_Sprint_ResponsetoInterest
	From: Herman, Alexandra <30TUJessica.Herman7@T-Mobile.comU30T>  Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:48 PM To: Bachman, Melanie <30TMelanie.Bachman@ct.gov30T> Cc: Richard, Mark <30TMark.Richard64@T-Mobile.com30T>; Painter, Michelle [GA] <30TMichelle.Painte...


